May 10, 1966

Olen F. Featherstone
236 Petroleum Bldg.
Roswell, New Mexico

Re: Shut-in Well
Dear Sir:
We note from recent production reports that the subiect
well has not been producing. Therefora, unless notified
otherwise by Form C-127, the well involved will receive no

allowable beginning June, 1966,

Windmill-San Andres
Federal #1-D, 15-15-28

Very truly yours,

01l Conservation Commission

R. L. Stamets
Geolongist
RLS/jw






